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Corrigendum 

 

REPORT OF THE SIXTY-EIGHTH MEETING OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

 
 Replace paragraph 19 with the following: 
 
19. Explaining the implications of the General Service (GS) staff grade review for the  
Fund Secretariat, the Senior Administrative and Fund Management Officer said that in the past, the GS 
job classification of the Multilateral Fund Secretariat and the Convention on Biological Diversity was 
conducted by the International Civil Aviation Organization (ICAO), the lead United Nations organization 
based in Montreal. However, in 2012 both Secretariats and ICAO converted from a nine-level to a  
seven-level scale. Therefore, UNEP’s administration requested the United Nations Office in Nairobi 
(UNON) to identify an independent classification expert to conduct a classification review for both 
Secretariats which were administered by UNEP. A draft report had been received by the Secretariat which 
had submitted its comments on it to UNON. Discussions were ongoing with the consultant and UNON 
and the Secretariat would report thereon to the Executive Committee once the report had been finalized. 
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